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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, February 12th, 2021 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: White Wolf



	Attendees:
John Morris
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Linda Carter
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Secretary
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm.  Notes of November’s meeting can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	Polar Blast: Due to COVID, most of the events have been cancelled this weekend.  A silent auction will still take place at the Stratton Plaza, Trails End and Tea Pond.  Items may be viewed and bid on until February 27th at these locations. Thanks to all who donated items.  In addition to the silent auction, we will still hold the super raffle which will be drawn remotely at 7:00pm.  The drawing can be viewed on Facebook Live.
Steve reported that he is currently working on a Grant for submission.

	Darren Boivin
Trail Master-North
	Absent


	Tom LeMont
Trail Master-South
	Absent

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair
	Memberships are doing well.  If you have not yet joined our club, please do!

	John Morris
ATSC President
	· In the trail masters’ absence, John gave a trail report.  There is currently enough snow for full tail grooming, and all trails are open.  Please note that there are still a lot of rocks out there.  It would be much appreciated if you see any, to please remove them from the trail. 
· Drawings for the calendar raffles are being held daily.  Please see the club website for winners’ names.  Thanks to all winners so far who have donated the money back to the club!
· Cash raffle winner, Jack Valliere, has donated $1,000 back to the club! Thanks a bunch, Jack!
· The trails maps look great, and we have received lots of positive feedback.  Great job, Craig!
· Donation boxes have been placed at trail intersections.  Thanks, Andy!
· We will be demoing at Tucker 300 groomer.
· The annual trailside BBQ will take place on March 6th at the trail crossing on Rt 27.  Hope to see you all there!
· It is school vacation week which means a lot of people will be around - please use caution out there.

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned to be adjourned at 5:05pm by all members present.  The next meeting will be held on March 12th at 5:00pm at The Back Strap.



image1.emf

